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Front Range Woodturners

A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners

Our next meeting will be April 4, 2000, at Schlosser's.

Our guest for this meeting is Trent Bosch. Trent is a turner from Ft. Collins who is gaining some
national attention and demonstrates at the AAVV annual meeting. Trent is a very gcod turner and
puts on a good demonstration, so plan to be there.

Our demonstrator for May will be Guilio Marcolongo, from Australia. I hope this will be a dual
session. Guilio puts on a very entertaining demonstration, so don't miss it.

Ken Sager, New Zealand is tentatively scheduled for the June meeting. Turning for over 50
years Ken has earned the title of "Grandfather of New Zealand Woodturning.

One way to tell if you haven't paid you dues is that you won't get a newsletter next month.
Please send your dues care of : Allan Fulton, 4770 Prospect, Littleton, CO 80123.

The Utah Woodturning Symposium is at BYU in Provo, UT. June 1.2. & 3. 2OO0 . Again this
year Craft Supplies, USA is hosting "Super Wednesday" all day May 31st. This is a free day of
turning demonstrations, discounted tools and a free lunch. Also Craft Supplies will host Fall Fest
2000, September 22 & 23. Two days of demonstrations of tools, lathes, finishes and etc.

lf any of you would like to get the Rocky Mountain Woodturners newsletter via e-mail, please
send your request to Nancy Quick-Brewer: Woodturns@aol.com.

Here's a site worth seeing : http://www.artweb.co.nzlvroodturners. This site has recently been
changed and updated. Craft Supplies USA has a new website www.woodturnerscatalog.com.

Dave

lf you have something to add to the newsletter, you can contact me by mail : Dave Sifers -3102
Southern St-Brighton, CO 80601 or by e-mail : Dsifers@aol.com


